
After working on CATIP for the last several years, on Thursday August 26, 2021, five FOSM 
volunteers went for something totally new and worked on the Challenge Trail extension west 
of the old Dry Camp parking lot.  
 
There we worked on the existing trail the 
AMBA cut several weeks ago. We 
widened, narrowed, pulled rocks, pulled 
tree stumps and the usual fun activities. 
 
It was nice to be out of the deep canyons 
and out in the open with far views. 
 
Volunteers were blessed with cool temps 
throughout the day.  
 
The volunteers were: Byron Garner, Pat 
Madden, Bruce Hansche, Claudia 
Bergsohn, and Eric Russell.  
 
Walking north up the pin flagged corridor 
that goes and goes there is a lot of steep 
benching in store. So, job security. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Working on a Rocky Section of Trail  



 
 
 
 

 
Finishing Tread on the Challenge Trail – Great Views 


